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The previous SoS, Kwasi Kwarteng came to the right conclusion and | hope sincerely that you will do the same . The
DCO for the Aquind Interconnector MUST be refused.

The environmental impact would be devastating to an area that has been award of Special Scientific Interest where
wildlife would be decimated.

It would be catastrophic for Portsmouth residents who treasure our green spaces and coastline. So much so that
both our Labour and Conservative MPs firmly object to Aquind.

Fundamentally, France refuse this project going ahead let alone agree to give us any energy, therefore rendering the
entire project redundant.

At a time of global volatility, where the UK government have been forthright placing sanctions on Russian oligarchs,
the most damaging thing for this government to do is allow a Russian owned company to carve up our countryside,
city and coast without proving how it will be of any benefit at all to the people of this country.

As a public servant you must refuse this project.

We will continue to fight against this highly destructive project.
Regards

Abigail Pollard
Portsmouth resident





